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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 25th October 2019 

This week we have been… 
 …  doing Muscle Moves activities. 
 … making coloured ‘Elmer’ toast. 
 …  helping our Concept Cats to learn about ‘heavy’ and ‘not heavy’. 

 

Important Dates and Messages:  
 

What a busy first half term in Nursery! We are so pleased with the way the children 
have settled in and are learning the Nursery rules and routines. Thank you for your 

support since September. Have a lovely half term break. See you soon! 
 

 During the hoilday, please could you check to see if you have any toys/books belonging to 
Nursery. We know that things are often ‘borrowed’ by our children, but we would really 
appreciate things being returned to us.   
 

 After half term you will be receiving login details for your child’s online learning journey. 
 

 We would prefer children to leave toys, including cuddly toys, at home after half term, 
unless you feel that your child still needs something from home. Please come and speak to us 
if this is the case.  

 
 We encourage our children to be independent. Please help us by teaching your child to 

put on his/her coat independently. We will obviously lend a helping hand if needed! 
 

 Don’t forget, from Thursday 7th November, we will be going to Forest Rangers 
every Thursday morning. Children should wear their own suitable, weather appropriate 
clothes - arms and legs covered and wellies are essential.   
 

 We will be enjoying hot chocolate with marshmallows and a biscuit during Forest 
Rangers mornings. Please let us know if you would prefer your child not to have it. 

 
 We would still like donations of compost for use in Nursery – any quantity is acceptable! 
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Happy Birthday to: Amelia, Cian and Oscar             


